
Barker Central School 
1628 Quaker Road, Barker, New York 14012-0328 
 
 

 

 
August, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Welcome to Barker High School!  I’d like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. My name is Michael 
Carter and I am the new Junior/Senior High School Principal. I am honored and humbled by this opportunity to 
serve Barker’s students and work with such an amazing faculty. I look forward to working with you to provide 
your child an exceptional education.  
 
I’m sure we will have many opportunities to get to know one another throughout the year starting with our 
Freshmen Orientation program on Tuesday, August 29th, at 9:00 a.m. in the Herbert F. Ludwig Fine Arts Hall 
Auditorium.  I would like to invite you and your child to attend.  There will be teachers, counselors and other 
key personnel present at the orientation.  Attending will provide you with the opportunity to meet some of the 
staff who will be working with your son or daughter this year and help you begin to understand the 
expectations and opportunities of the high school curriculum.  This orientation is a major piece to starting the 
school year successfully.  

 
The following are some items that will be addressed during the orientation:  

Student Schedules  
Clubs/ Athletics & the Ineligibility Process  
Student Supply List  
Attendance Policy and Procedures   
Counseling, Scheduling, Regents Requirements  
Student Code of Conduct  

 
We encourage all students and parents to attend.  I look forward to meeting you and your student on 
Tuesday, August 29th.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 795-3201 or 
mcarter@barkercsd.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Michael Carter 
 

Michael Carter  
Jr./Sr. High School Principal 
 
BJP/ccm 
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